
June 18, 2020 

Municipality of Clare 

1185 Highway 1 

Little Brook 

NS B0WlZ0 

ATTN: Stephane Cyr 

Dear M Cyr 

GOLF & COUNTRY CLUB 

RECEIVED 

JUN L 2 2020 

Please find enclosed a copy of the cancelled cheque along with the paid invoice for the new gang 

mowers. We are applying for the reimbursement of $5000.00 which was approved by Council on April 

15, 2020. 

On behalf of the Board, staff, and members, we would like to take this time to thank the municipality for 

the support they give to our nonprofit golf course. We certainly appreciate all your support. 

Sincerely, 

f!Ju�{V 
Claude Comeau 

President 

Clare Golf & Country Club 


